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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

  
6 June 2023 

Dear Darren, 
  
2023/2075/P:  15 Lindfield Gardens – object 
 
The proposal for a rear extension does not take account of relevant Redington Frognal 
Neighbourhood Plan policies. 
 
The following are relevant and should be addressed: 
 

SD 1 i, ii, iii, v, vi, vii 
SD 4 vii, viii 
SD 5 iii and vii 
BGI 1  
BGI 2 
BGI 3.    
 

The loss of trees to facilitate development is not supported and all trees are important to the 
special character of the Conservation Area. 
 
A planting plan, using the guidance set out in section 6.2 of the Neighbourhood Plan, will 
help to address some of these policies. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Nancy Mayo 

 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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